
Submitter: Michelle Graas 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB238 

Please reject this bill, which will permit more warrantless surveillance of Oregonians 

and create a chilling effect on our communities. At a time when more and more of our 

neighbors are threatened by the federal government and fear participating in cultural 

events, grocery shopping, educational activities, and other activities central to 

everyday life, expanding such unnecessary oversight causes real harm and damage. 

Please vote no on this legislation -- it's not necessary and it hurts us all. Thank you 

for your consideration. 


